
 

Applying science to conservation through collaboration 

 

 
SDMMP Monitoring & Management Coordination Meeting 

December 12, 2018, 9:30 am – 11:30 am 

Location:  Conference Room 103 at the USGS offices 
 4165 Spruance Rd, San Diego, CA 92101 

 
Contact Info: Yvonne C. Moore, Administrator (evemoore99@gmail.com); Kris Preston, Ecologist 

(kpreston@usgs.gov); Emily Perkins, GIS Manager (eperkins@usgs.gov); Sarah McCutcheon, Projects Coordinator 
(smccutcheon@usgs.gov); Brenda McMillan, Outreach Coordinator (Brenda.McMillan@aecom.com); Annabelle 
Bernabe, Data Entry/GIS Assistant (abernabe@usgs.gov); Chris Brown, Data Manager (cwbrown@usgs.gov)  

 

 

Agenda 
 
1. Introductions (9:30 - 9:35am) 

2. Announcements (9:35 – 9:45am) 

3. Speakers (9:45 – 11:25am)  

 "Coastal Cactus Wren Habitat Restoration and Enhancement-Otay" – 
Mark Dodero (RECON) 

 “2018 Management and Monitoring Update” – Jennifer Price/Beth Principe 

(County of San Diego Parks and Recreation)  

 “Hodges Reservoir-Bernardo Bay Cactus Wren Habitat Restoration Grant 
Project” – John Barone (City of San Diego Public Utilities Department) 

  “Fallbrook Land Conservancy Overview” – Karla Standridge (FLC) 

  “Western Pond Turtle Recovery Project 2018 Efforts and 2019 Plans” – 
Chris Brown (USGS) 

 “Golden Eagle Tracking Project Update” – Robert Fisher (USGS) 
4. Closing Remarks and Future Meeting Topics (11:25-11:30am) 

5. Luncheon (11:30am-1:00pm) 

 
 
 
Upcoming Speakers: 

 January- Megan Flaherty (Audubon)/Kris Preston (SDMMP & USGS) – Mission Bay 
Least Tern and Rare Plant Species Habitat Management  

 February – Jeff Tracey (USGS) – Prioritizing conserved areas threatened by wildfire for 
mon. and mgmt./ Robert Fisher (USGS) – Arroyo toad and STICs  

 

 
 

Our next monthly monitoring meeting will be held 9:30 a.m. – 11:30 a.m. on Wednesday, 
January 23, 2019 
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